
NOTICES- 06/4/25 

 

1. Next Sunday 13th April is Palm Sunday. There will be blessing of 

palms on the lawns at 8.15 a.m. followed by procession to the Church and 

Mass at 8.30 am. Kindly take only one palm per family.  

 

2. A box marked ‘Lenten Alms’ is placed before the altar. Kindly put in 

your contributions in this box. The collection will be going for the upkeep 

of the Goregaon seminary and training of seminarians. 

 

3. In the season of LENT we are collecting grains like Rice, Wheat, Dal, 

Sugar, Tea, Soaps & Stationery for the poor & needy families of our 

parish. You may place your contribution in the plastic bins placed in 

front of the DRY PLANT. After you put in your contribution, you may 

put up a LEAF from the basket on the DRY PLANT. Those who put a 

contribution in all the boxes, may put a leaf and an apple cut out from the 

basket, A humble request to put in your contributions in 1 kg packets, to 

make it easier to distribute to the families. We will also be giving chicken 

and pork to the needy families for their festive meal. For this you may 

pay Rs.260/- for the chicken and Rs. 400/- in the office before 12th April. 

 

4. You are all urged to view the movie The Chosen – Last Supper that 

will be released shortly in the PVR theatres in Mumbai. 

 

5. The Catholic Forum is putting up a Musical Enactment of the Stations 

of the Cross at two locations to observe the Jubilee Year as follows: 

1. St. Paul's Media Ground, Bandra West on 12th April 2025 enacting 

The Live Musical Way of the Cross from 7 - 9 pm  AND 

2. Sacred Heart Church, Santacruz West onwards Walking Pilgrimage 

with Jesus on 18th April from 9.30 am to 3.30 pm. 

 

6. There will be a youth meeting on Sunday 13th April after the 5:30pm 

mass. Inviting all youth to attend.  

 

7. For Spiritual Missions & Lenten programs in the neighbourhood. 

Please refer the Notice Board. 

 

8. For a free workshop on Film making in the Summer Holidays, please 

refer the Notice board. The Filmmaking Workshop will be held on 1st 

May from 5 - 8 pm. Registration Details will be put up on the Notice 

Board and sent on the Community Groups shortly. 

 

 



9. For  programs for singles & for admissions to USEFUL courses in the 

summer vacations , please refer the Notice board. 

 

10. Last Sunday’s collection was Rs.95,158/-/- which is for the  Church. 

Thank you for your generosity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


